Hello Everyone

| hope everyone is managing OK. These are very strange times
and it can feel quite isolating and frustrating having to stay at
home for most of the day. However, if it reduces the risk of Covid-
19 spreading then | am sure we can manage.

There are always members of staff available in school so please
feel free to ask for advice and support. What we cannot do is give
out further exercise books or paper as we have a very limited
supply. ldeas, suggestions and work are still being regularly
uploaded to our website. If you are having difficulties with this
please let us know.

As you know, school is open for the children of key worker
children for when they need to go to work and there is no one at
home to look after them.

We have been able to provide packed lunches up until now for
children entitled to free school meals. The government has now
set up a scheme where £15 per week per child can be claimed as
a voucher to be used at Asda on Robin Park. The link to
government site for further information is here:

https://lwww.gov.uk/government/news/voucher-scheme-launches-
for-schools-providing-free-school-meals?utm_source=1e8e0f2f-
de27-4ddc-8bb7-
4c57b4725211&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-
notifications&utm_content=immediate

Please make sure we have an up to date email for you so we can
send you the voucher. Alternatively please contact school to
arrange to collect it. This is only available to those families who
are entitled to free school meals. It does not include Universal
Free Meals. If you are unsure whether you qualify please contact
school for further details. At the moment it is taking a while for the



government to get in touch with every school. As soon as we have
information about the vouchers we will pass that onto you.

| miss you all but remember we are all doing our own little bit to
help prevent the spread of coronavirus.



